
New SIG on High Performance Computing 
 
ACM has officially launched SIGHPC, a new Special Interest Group on High Performance 
Computing. SIGHPC is the first international organization devoted exclusively to HPC. 
 
WHY YOU SHOULD JOIN:  Though this is just getting started, the website provides valuable 
resources for anyone involved in HPC.  Members will receive: 
 

 Member rates at key HPC events (including the SC Conference series) 

 HPC newsletter 

 Access to research reports, conference proceedings, HPC theses, and 

 educational resources 

 Virtual access to a whole community of new colleagues 
 
IT'S EASY TO JOIN:  Membership is $25/year and does not require joining ACM. SIGHPC 
welcomes everyone, including members of other professional organizations such as IEEE 
Computer Society, SIAM, AGU, etc. 
 
Join before November 18 to take advantage of the special "celebration" rate of just $20.  Go to 
hxxp://sighpc.org for details. 
 


